
will take action and give written notice asking you to remove it/them from your home. 

It is very important that we meet with you to discuss these very serious allegations and give you the 

opportunity to respond to them. I have therefore arranged for you to meet with me at the Civic Centre, 

Silver Street, Enfield, EN1 3XY at 2pm on Tuesday, 6th December 2016 to discuss this matter. Please ask 

to see Mr Lemmy Nwabuisi from the ASB Team, Community Safety Unit at the reception when you get to 

the Civic Centre. 

Yours Sincerely 

Lemmy Nwabuisi 

ASB Team 

IMPORTANT - Enfield residents should register for an online Enfield Connected account Enfield Connected puts man 
Council services in ore place, speeds up your payments and saves you lime - to set up your account today go to 

www.enfield.qov.uk/connected 


